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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Technology seems to be everywhere these days and we are very interested to know what types of ICT (Information
Communication Technology) your child uses. We have lots of different types of ICT available in the setting and it
would help us to plan future activities, if you could tell us a little bit about what technology your child uses at home/
outside of the setting. Don’t worry if you don’t have any/all of the items listed below - these just give us a starting
point to plan future activities.

Does your child use a home computer? What do they use it for?

Do they like to use the Internet (at home or at a library)? If so, which websites do they enjoy looking at?

Does your child use a mobile phone/tablet to play on apps or games? What do they like to use?

Does your child play games on any games consoles? (For example a Wii, Nintendo DS or Xbox).

Can they take photographs or videos using a camera or tablet? (For example an iPad).

Do they have any programmable toys? (For example a remote control car).

Can they use technology for a specific purpose? (For example drawing a picture, making a toy move, watching a
programme on a tablet/computer, sending a message via email or Skype).

Are there any other forms of technology that your child uses that you would like to tell us about?

It would be lovely to hear about how your child uses technology! Tell us what they like doing and maybe they could
even send us an email or message on our school website or draw us a picture on the computer to display in class.

If you are not sure of what technology your child has access to or uses, come and have a chat to a member of staff.

We look forward to hearing from you!

Many thanks,
Early Years Staff

w twinkl.co.uk




